

## Dear Families,

On Thursday May 20, author Gary Abud, Jr. will be visiting St. Paul's kindergarten classes to hold a virtual science assembly and share his new book *Science With Scarlett: What Color WIII It Be?* with students. The book teaches the science of how our eyes see color. This unique opportunity is something that was supposed to happen in person back in March, but we had to cancel once school closed.

Mr. Abud has designed a virtual version of the assembly that will be hosted on Zoom for our students!

Mr. Abud is an award-winning Michigan educator, as well as a double cornea transplant recipient; so, 15% of the proceeds from his book are donated to Eversight, a non-profit organization working to restore sight and prevent blindness. To learn more visit: <a href="ScienceWithScarlett.com">ScienceWithScarlett.com</a>

As part of this author visit, Gary is doing a virtual book signing and you have the opportunity to order autographed copies of *Science With Scarlett: What Color Will It Be?* Gary will sign, gift wrap, and deliver your book right to your home at no extra cost.

Orders can be placed online at <u>ScienceWithScarlett.Square.Site</u> by Friday May 22, 2020. Books will be delivered to students' homes by Sunday May 24th.

Thank you!!!